
Remembering and celebrating  

Alan Rodgers 

Friday 9th April  2010 

The Little Theatre, Dar es Salaam 

 
Please join us in a get-together to remember and celebrate Alan Rodgers at the Little Theatre 
in Dar es Salaam on 9th April 2010.  Alan died on Tuesday 31st March 2009. Please pass this 
invitation on to anyone who knew or worked with Alan – everyone is very welcome. 

Proceedings 

5.00 pm    Doors open 

6:00 – 7:30 pm   Talks about Alan and his work 

7:30 – 9.00 pm Food and drinks with an open mic for stories that 
shouldn’t be told 

9:00 pm     A final toast. 

Colleagues are warmly invited to contribute a short talk of no more than 15-20 minutes 
about a piece of work related to or collaboratively carried out with Alan.  

Friends and family are invited to contribute a joke, song, story or reflection about Alan 
at the open mic – the funnier the better! 

 
Please contact the following people to RSVP and to arrange a contribution of 

your time: 

To contribute a talk - Fred Nelson fnelson@habari.co.tz +255 784 378772 

To contribute a story, joke or song – John Salehe jsalehe@wwfearpo.org  +254 723 786188 

To RSVP - Simon Milledge milledge.simon@gmail.com +255 754 279539 

 

-Photos - 

We ask people to e-mail digital photos of Alan to Andrew Perkin bwanakomba@yahoo.co.uk 
to display during the evening 

 
THERE WILL BE A BAR AND FOOD AVAILABLE AT AS LOW A COST AS 

POSSIBLE 

All who are willing to help organize are warmly welcome 

(For further inquiries please email Andrew Williams andrew.mazingira@gmail.com) 
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